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**NO QUORUM MET ** 

 
 

                 
 

QUORUM WAS NOT MET FOR THE  
JUNE 24TH 2022 MEETING. 

 
GENERAL DISCUSSIONS INCLUDED: 

• Matt Zidar of San Joaquin County discussed the adoption of the Groundwater Sustainability 
Plan 

• 90-day notice was sent out 

• Ms. Chelsea Spier of CA Department of Water Resources (DWR) addressed the members 
and others present and indicated that an inter-agency team is providing guidance on CEQA 
exemptions for groundwater recharge projects and anticipates new Executive Order 
regarding drought emergency by July 2022.  www.calgroundwaterlive.ca.gov is a 
groundwater webpage with information about domestic dry wells and provides tools for 
determining how likely wells are to go dry.  There is a new free link available for small 
water systems (300 connections or less).    

 
In attendance: Myron Blanton, Andrew Watkins, Dante Nomellini, Joe Valente, Robert Holmes 
  
 

The next regularly scheduled Eastern San Joaquin 
Groundwater Authority TAC meeting will be held on: 

 
AUGUST 4, 2022 
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